
L’Arche Fans of the Winnipeg Jets 

 

Last spring (May 2014) some L’Arche Winnipeg members were assisting Mr. 

Robert Larouche (invited speaker) in facilitating the annual diocesan retreat for 

priests. Ross, a young man from L’Arche, mentioned to Archbishop Albert LeGatt 

that he liked hockey. Archbishop LeGatt said he would look into the possibility of 

getting some tickets to a Jets game.  Several weeks later L’Arche received a phone 

call from Archbishop LeGatt saying he had obtained 20 Jets tickets -  in a box 

suite, no less - for L’Arche!  Our heartfelt thank you goes out to the North West 

Company and its’ CEO Edward Kennedy for donating their box seat tickets to 

L’Arche for the December 16, 2014  game against Buffalo, and to Archbishop 

LeGatt for having made this memorable evening possible - even more so with the 

Jets winning 5 to 1! 

 


